MINUTES FOR SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING
Friday April 17th 2015
Present: Alfie, Lexie, Olivier, Jack, Ralphie, Eshika, Daisy V, Mia, Mrs Clemmey, Amelie, Elliot D, Freddy Viveier, Ben, Elliot W, Zach, Zoe and Georgina.
_____________________________________________ 
	Amelie and Daisy have written a letter to the cooks about the price of the drinks in the tuck shop. She read it out to the Council and we all agreed that it was polite and said what we wanted to say clearly. Amelie will show it to Mr Wilde before we give it to the cooks. Thank you to Amelie and Daisy!
Alfie has told Mr Wilde about our discussion on a uniform and that the Council thought that the parents should be consulted. We are now going to leave this with Mr Wilde for him to make any further decisions.

Mrs Clemmey reported back how impressed Ms Staniszewska had been when she came to our last Council meeting. She said that our discussions were just like the ones that happen in Governor meetings and she thought the Council was an example of “democracy in action”!
A Councillor from each class then read out a suggestion from their suggestion box and we looked at those we thought were the most pressing at the moment.

Mia has a request from her class that 2T have lockers as they are the only class which doesn’t have any. Mia and Freddy will ask Mr Wilde about this because of the cost and they will ask Mr Heard because he is the person who wold put them in.
Alfie had a suggestion that instead of “rethink in pink” we could have “redo in blue”. After some discussion we decided to vote against this. This is because we usually write in blue. Daisy said she uses a blue pen that is the same make and kind as the rethink in pink pens. We thought that the redo in blue wouldn’t be clear enough.

Elliot raised a suggestion that we have a quiet place for people to read during play times if they want to. Other Councillors pointed out that we have slips for going to the library to do this. Not all the Councillors were aware of these. We agreed that all the junior Councillors would raise it with their teachers and that Mrs Clemmey would also mention it to the teachers. Elliot has offered to make some more slips if needed.

Amelie suggested that there could be cross country competitions and netball competitions for the infants. Jack pointed out that it would be difficult to make these inter-school competitions. After some discussion we thought that the infants might like to have some inter-house sports competitions. The Councillors in Years Reception, 1 and 2 will suggest this to their class teachers.

Elliot in 1P was very keen for there to be a singing group for Y1 and Reception children. Amelie, Olivier and Lexie will ask Mr Iles if he thinks this is a possibility as he runs the junior choir, or if not, if he has any suggestion for how to organise one. They will also ask him about the instruments for every class.

The next meeting will be on 1st May
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